
From: Larry Martin <lmartin@alicemfgco.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/27/2014 12:06:22 PM
Subject: Fwd: Severe Weather -- Senate Schedule

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jeff Gossett <JeffGossett@scsenate.gov>
Date: January 27, 2014 at 11:57:00 AM EST
To: ALLSENATE <ALLSENATE@sclpits.local>
Subject: Severe Weather -- Senate Schedule

Everyone,

With the severe winter weather expected, under the provisions of Rule 1C, the President Pro Tempore has 
cancelled the Senate sessions for Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week.

Senator Courson, after consulting with Senators Peeler and Setzler, made this decision in consideration of 
the safety of the members and the public scheduled to travel to Columbia this week. The Senate will 
reconvene in regular session on Tuesday, February 4, 2014.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Jeff Gossett
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